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Dear Sir/Madam 

I write with regard to the Planning Application 2013/6326/P (6 Erskine Road). I would like to object to the plans. 

lam genu[nely concerned that the proposed development will have a very negative impact on Triyoga, the people 
employed there, and the vital community role that this business plays in Primrose Hill. There is no question that 
Triyoga attracts people to come to Primrose Hill and that they use the shops and cafes of Regents Park Road as a 
consequence of this. Triyoga also plays a very important role nobhe community spirit of Primrose Hill: I feel that it is 
no exaggeration to say that it is at the heart of the village. 

I also believe that the proposed changes are out of keeping with the character of the Conservation Area. 

Primrose Hill is a unique, prosperous and warm community. By putting at risk one of its most treasured and valuable 
community centres, there is a risk that the community will be permanently affected, both in terms of its high street 
and in terms of its community spirit. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information 

Yours faithfully, 


